
u. S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

NATIONAL BUREAU OF STANDARDS 

Boulder Laboratories 
ADDRESS REPLY TO IN YOUR REPLY 

NATIONAL BUREAU OF STANDARDS November 6, 1957 
REFER TO FILE No. 

82.30 
BoULDER, COLORADO 

* , 

AIR MAIL 

Mr. Grote Reber 
General Delivery 
Wailuku, Maui 
Territory of Hawaii 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

I am enclosing a photostat of foF2 data from Buenos Aires 

for the month of February 1957, in accordance with your letter 

of August 28, 1957. Within the next month I should be able 

to send you similar data for March and April 1957. April of 

this year is the last month for which we have received Buenos 

Aires data up to the present time. 

Very truly yours, 

«mJchcl~A
 
W. B. Chadwick, Chief 
Regular Propagation Services Section 
Central Radio Propagation Laboratory 
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